SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

We, MLEU. Dublin 3 Limited and Charles Greene intend to apply for a planning permission for
development at a site at the townlands of Brownsbarn and Collegeland, Baldonnell Business Park,
Dublin 22.

The proposed development will consist of;

¢ The provision of an amended junction and new link road from the existing Clonlara Road
to the currently undeveloped lands with Enterprise and Employment zoning objective
south of the Camac River and North of the N7 National Route;
» Interim measures are included within the application to block access to the new road until
such time as the undeveloped lands are being developed;
o All associated landscaping, infrastructure and site development works to facilitate the
. development.

The planning application may be inspected or purchased at the offices of South Dublin County
Council, County Hall, Town Centre, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening hours of Monday
to Friday from 9:00am to 4:00pm., and may also be viewed on the Council's website -
www.sdcc.ie.

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing to South Dublin
County Council on payment of a fee of €20 within 5 weeks of receipt of the application by South
Dublin County Council and such submissions or observations will be considered by the Planning
Authority in making a decision on the application. The Planning Authority may grant permission
subject to or without conditions or may refuse to grant permission.
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John Spain Associates
39 Fitzwilliam Place
Dublin 2

D02 ND61

) Date of erection of site notice: 2" June 2022




